
TEMPORARY FLUORIDE INTERRUPTION
EPCOR is upgrading one of our Water Treatment Plants 
to improve capacity and continue to deliver great tasting 
quality water to your home.

We need to temporarily stop adding fluoride to 
the water at our E.L. Smith Water Treatment Plant while 
we undergo construction work. This work 
will impact several surrounding communities.

For a full list of communities where there may be 
temporary changes in the amount of fluoride they are 
receiving please visit epcor.com/fluorideinterruption.

We anticipate the interruption to last approximately 
seven months, beginning September 3, 2019.

What is Fluoride? 

Fluoride is a naturally-occurring mineral that exists in 
fresh water, sea water and soil. Most drinking water 
contains some natural fluoride. It is known to prevent 
tooth decay and promote better dental health.

Water fluoridation is the process used in many Canadian 
communities of adjusting the level of fluoride in the 
municipal water supply to an optimum level so the 
community can receive these health benefits.



HOW CAN I MAKE SURE I’M RECEIVING 
ADEQUATE FLUORIDE DURING THIS  
TEMPORARY INTERRUPTION? 
Alberta Health Services recommends using a fluoridated 
toothpaste and scheduling your regular dental checkups.  
They also recommend eating healthy foods that are low in sugar.  

The use of fluoride for the prevention of dental cavities is 
endorsed by over 90 national and international professional 
health organizations. 

For more information, visit epcor.com/fluorideinterruption




